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Corporate Plan Output:  Bus Stops

The purpose of this report is to inform the Board with regard to the request from
residents of McCormacks Bay Road to reposition the bus stop from in front of the
property at 111 McCormacks Bay Road.

On the bus tour on 8th September, Board Members visited the site to look at the position
of the terminus stop for the new bus service, the present bus stop position and the
proposed bus stop position, as recommended by the residents.

The Red Bus Company has been requested to carry out a passenger count at the bus stop
and the number of stops made.  The results should be available to the Board meeting.

An approach has been made to the property owners at 122 and 124 McCormacks Bay
Road (proposed relocated site) and they do not agree with a bus stop being placed
outside their properties. The second position proposed has not been pursued as this is
too close to the bus stop at Maffeys Road.

Recommendation:  That the request to relocate the bus stop from outside
112 McCormacks Bay Road be declined.

Chairman’s
Recommendation: For discussion.


